
 

 
Coronation Celebrations 

Friday 5th May 2023 
 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
On Friday 5th May, we will be marking the King’s Coronation with a series of events.  
 
This will be a non-uniform day for a £1 donation to support our Friends of Bowes 
fundraising. The theme will be ‘Red, White, Blue or any Colour too!’  
 
During the day, the children will learn about the coronation through some themed lessons 
and activities.  
 
Louis and his team will be hosting a special ‘Coronation Celebration’ meal. The menu can be 
viewed below. If you would like your child to receive this, please book via The Pantry’s 
website using your log-in details. 
 
To end the celebrations, the Friends of Bowes will be running a special bake sale after 
school. More details in today’s newsletter.  
 
We are all looking forward to celebrating this national event together.  
 

 

5TH MAY 2023

FISH FINGERS & CHIPS
OR

VEGAN NUGGETS & CHIPS 
SERVED WITH

BAKED BEANS OR PEAS

KING CHARLES 
CORONATION CAKE

OR

FRESH FRUIT
FOR DESSERT 

  


